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Thank you for your response, and 
please post or drop off any completed 

petitions, or pick up more petitions 
from my office at the address below: 

Martin Dixon MP
Shop 1, 739 Pt Nepean Road 
McCrae Vic, 3938  

PH: 5986 6661

PO Box 250
McCrae Vic 3938

PETITION - To the Legislative Assembly of Victoria
The Petition of the Residents of the Electorate of Nepean, draws to the attention of the House: 

The extremely dangerous traffic conditions at the intersection of Jetty Road, Rosebud and the 
terminus of the Mornington Peninsula Freeway.

The petitioners therefore request that the Legislative Assembly of Victoria in accordance with the 
VicRoads Point Nepean Road Study, urgently approve funding for the Jetty Road overpass in 
order to relieve the congestion on local roads at the current terminus of the Mornington Peninsula 
Freeway.


